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Dear Editor:

Re: Mayor’s Calls Sway Vote (http://www.nsnews.com/opinion/letters/letter-mayor-s-calls-

sway-vote-1.1826911), April 17 Mailbox.

I wonder whether the writer of the letter who is choosing to vote No on the transit plebiscite

because of telephone calls from Vancouver Mayor Gregor Robertson, would choose to vote

Yes if she got similar calls from West Vancouver Mayor Michael Smith.

I agree that the number of calls is irritating, but please vote No, if you choose, for a better

reason than too many phone calls. Go to the source of the phone calls and make a complaint.

Don’t punish the plebiscite itself.

Nancy Nichols

North Vancouver

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking 

 or post a comment below.
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